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13th September, 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 2 Farm Day – Thursday 28th September 
 

In History this term we will be learning about how life has changed within living memory, with a focus on 
‘Changes in Farming’. There will be a particular emphasis on changes in farming machinery and 
methods. 
 
In order to further enhance the children’s learning in this area, we are planning a ‘farm day’ in school on 
Thursday 28th September. As part of the day, the children will hopefully be able to see farm machinery, 
explore traditional methods for making products such as butter and bread, and learn to ‘milk’ a cow.  
 
We hope that this will be a fun day for the children and help to bring their learning to life! We would 
really like the children to dress up in ‘farm’ clothes – jeans, shirts, overalls – to help them to really 
become involved in the day.  
 
We look forward to a great farm day experience.  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G. A. Eckley-Gardner 
KS1 Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


